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STATE OF

COLORADO Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

CO DRMS Permit No. M-1977-304 - Surety Adequacy Review

1 message
Clint Beck <CBeck@petelien.com> Thu, Sep 21, 2017 at 8:45 AM

To: "jared.ebert@state.co.us" <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Good morning Jared,

Pete Lien & Sons, Inc. would like to request a 30 day extension to the September 29t deadline for a response to the
surety adequacy review of the Rex Quarry (Mine Permit No. M-1977-304). We ran into weather and survey equipment
issues in the last month that restricted aerial survey to provide an adequate response to the backfill inquiry. We recently
were able to complete this aerial survey and would like to request time to calculate an accurate backfill volume as
requested. | appreciate your time and consideration. Please don’t hesitate to give me a call should you have any
questions. Thank you.

Clinton D. Beck, E.I.T.
Environmental Coordinator
Pete Lien & Sons, Inc.
Office: (605) 939-2690
Cell: (605)519-1213

Email: CBeck@petelien.com
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